
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Postcard: The Battlefields of the Japan Sea (Produced by Kinkodo, Tenjin-cho, Matsue City, Shimane Prefecture)  

[Takeshima Reference Room collection] 

This postcard was sent in March 1906 by Mr. Fukuichi (Hekiun) OKUHARA—who had participated in a Shimane Prefecture 

inspection tour to Takeshima—to his father.  
 


